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The fairgrounds are used as emergency shelters. Unfortunately they have 

inadequate facilities for a current emergency. It is frightening to think of short falls in a 

long term emergency where it’s impossible to access outside resources like an 

earthquake.  

Our designated fair ground shelters need updates to the 21st century.  


